
Legal Notice 

 

The Fox Valley Park District is looking for responsible vendors to submit proposal to perform the 

following, procure Bulk Dell Computers. 

The District reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive or not to waive any 
informality therein or to accept the proposal considered to be in the best interest of the Fox 
Valley Park District.  
 
Proposal specifications and instructions may be accessed from 

https://www.foxvalleyparkdistrict.org/our-mission/bids-rfps-results/. 

Proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope with Dell PC RFP and Jeremy Andersen 
clearly labeled in the upper left hand corner. Proposals shall be received at the following 
address no later than February 21, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.: 
 
Fox Valley Park District 
Attention: Jeremy Andersen 
Dell PC RFP 
101 W. Illinois Ave 
Aurora IL 60506 
 
Any proposals received after this date will not be opened. 
 
There will be a public opening of the bids on February 21, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. Bids will be 
opened at the following address: 
 
Fox Valley Park District 
101 W. Illinois Ave 
Aurora IL 60506 
 
 


